Town of Stonington
Conservation Commission

Notice of Meeting Cancellation

The Meeting of the Conservation Commission scheduled for Monday, October 23, 2023, 7:00PM at the
Stonington Police Station was cancelled due to the lack of a quorum.

Submitted by (\

Ben Baldwin
Secretary, Town of Stonington Conservation Commission




